
  

 

Term 4, Week 4-Monday 30th October, 2017 

Important Dates: 
 

DATES TO NOTE 
 
 
Weds 8th November  Nude Food Day 

Fri 10th November Kinder Orientation Day 

Fri 24th November Leaders Speeches—Assembly 

Thurs 7th December Presentation Day 

Weds 13th December Year 6 farewell 

Thurs 14th December Water play—Year 6 

 Bell ring–Year 6 

 Party day—Kinder-Year 6 

Fri 15th December Last day Term 4 

Mon 29th January Staff Development Day 

Tues 30th January Students day 1—2018 

Weds 31st January 2018 Kinder start day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! What an amazing night for Bingo last Friday. A huge school/community effort helped 
raise over $1700 for the Year 6 gift to the school. Thank you to everyone who came, 
supported or collected for the night. They say many hands make light work, and there was 
certainly no shortage of helpers.  Small schools can do great things, and this is proof. 

Surveys—1 week to return 

Today we are sending home the final survey for the year. These surveys will form part of 
our new 3 year plan. All surveys are completely anonymous. We are aiming for 100% of 
Mulbring PS families to complete the survey. 

When returning the surveys, please place the completed surveys in the envelope and 
return them to Mrs Troy. As mentioned, the survey is anonymous but please be sure to 
have your name marked off as completed, as there’s a $30 voucher at Big W to one lucky 
family. Also, a lucky child will win two movie tickets. 

Remember you only have 1 week to complete and return the surveys. They must be 
returned by Monday 6th November to be eligible for the prize draws.  

Kindergarten Orientation Day                                                                                                                 
The Kinder 2018 orientation day is fast approaching. If you know of any kinder students who 
haven’t made contact with the school, please invite them to do so. We are really looking 
forward to meeting formally with all of our new families on Friday 10th November.  

Hot Weather                                                                                                                                                    
With the warmer days occurring more frequently, it is important to remember school hats, 
water bottles and sunscreen. Students are also encouraged to put their lunch in the 
classroom fridges. A reminder, too that school sunglasses are available at the office for $12 
a pair (cash only). In extreme temperatures, we will be having lunchtime inside in air 
conditioning. We will be utilising our school library on these occasions.  

What is Nude Food?- Mulbring PS Nude Food Day– Wednesday 8th November                                                                  

It is simply food that is not wrapped in foil, plastic or commercial packaging. The best type 
of nude food consists mainly of fresh food, so that it is healthy and nutritious PLUS 
environmentally friendly. Promoting Nude Food empowers students to make conscious 
choices about what they eat, and encourages them to think about their impact on the 
environment (and their health). You might be amazed with how enthused your child can 
become on this… 

Tips for Packing Nude Food Lunches: Try to involve the kids in helping decide what to 
take. This will help to avoid uneaten foods being thrown out, plus will save your family 
money as well. Also, remember to praise your child if they do eat something healthy which 
is new for them. Try to pack the lunches the night before and store in the fridge overnight 
to avoid the mad rush in the morning.• If your child normally enjoys chips, yoghurt or other 
pre-packaged snacks, buy these in a larger format and you can decant these into smaller 
reusable containers or lunchbox. • If your child does enjoy chips, why not try making your 
own veggie versions using sliced beetroot, parsnip or sweet potato and baking in the 
oven?• Try to use fruit and vegetables that are in season.  

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful And Always Try Your Best” 



 
Kindergarten— Mason 
For: Trying his best at all times! 
Kindergarten— Isabelle 
For: Effort and application in Literacy groups! 
 
Year One– Matylda 
For: Writing a great narrative in Literacy groups! 
Year One– Ella 
For: Excellent effort and results with her reading! 
 
Year Two—Leah 
For: Fast work in Mathematics! 
Year Two– Coopa 
For: Effort in Reading! 
 
Year Five— Lachlan 
For: An excellent effort in all areas! 
 
Year Six– Fletcher, Byron 
For: Excellent recall of facts on the Stage 3 Sydney 
Excursion. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WEEK 3, TERM 4 AWARD WINNERS 

 
 

 

 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 

Isabella, Emelia, Talis, Kalab, Sophia and Leah 

 Congratulations to our wonderful teaching staff who were given special gifts in 

 celebration of World Teachers’ Day. 

 

 Miss Lennard, Mr Hemsworth, Mrs Dobbins—for being great teachers. 
 


